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Lippolis Electric, Inc., 
Volunteers at Blythedale 
Children’s Hospital  
 
Several Lippolis Electric, Inc. employees spent 
time with children and their parents at 
Blythedale Children’s Hospital in Valhalla, NY, 
on May 28. 

Carmine Lippolis, CEO of Lippolis Electric, Inc. 
in Pelham, NY, partnered with Blythedale 
Children’s Hospital soon after he became 
President of the Westchester County Licensed 
Electrical Contractors Association in 2015.  

Blythedale is the only independent specialty 
children’s hospital in New York State that 
provides the highest level of multi-disciplinary 
medical care and rehabilitative needs for children with complex medical illnesses and long-term medical conditions. 

After his first tour of the hospital and seeing the children, he began devoting his time and energy with the Association to 
raise money for the kids. He wanted to make sure that the money raised would provide these children with the chance 
to have every opportunity to dream and reach for the stars.   

Shortly after he became involved, Carmine was named Golf Chair of The BNC Insurance Golf Classic for Blythedale.  As 
Chair for over 10 years, Carmine has used his resources within the business community to raise money to support the 
hospital in continuing its research and care of the children and their families.   

On May 29, Carmine wanted to share his vision with his staff and took several employees to the hospital for a day of 
volunteering.  He was very gratified to see how excited his team was to spend the day engaged in community service.    

Lippolis Electric, Inc., conducted its monthly live podcast, aired by WestchesterTalkRadio, at the hospital.  Carmine 
elaborated on his commitment to raise money for the various medical and rehabilitative needs of the children and for 
The Parent Amenity Fund. This fund helps families who would not otherwise be able to afford food, clothing, housing, 
and transportation while their child is in the hospital. Every element is of the hospital is for the children, but the parents 
are an essential part of their health and rehabilitation. 

Visit Blythedale Children’s Hospital here. 

Lippolis Electric, Inc., has been a TEGG contractor since 2014. 

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news from your 
computer or mobile device. 
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